ﬂ Outlook

Farmland Preservation Board appointment.
From Jessica Hodgson <jhodgson@ashecountygov.com>
Date Fri 6/20/2025 9:30 AM ‘

To  Missy Seivers <missy.seivers@ashecountygov.com>; Andrew Cox <andrew.cox@nc.nacdnet.net>

Happy Friday!

We have three board members (Amy Walker, Travis Miller, and Mark Little) whose 3 year term was up on
Farmland Preservation Board, and they agreed to serve for another 3 years.

Thank you,

Jessica Hodgson

New River SWCD

Environmental Educator/ Office Admin
134 Law Enforcement Drive, Suite 102
Jefferson, NC 28640

336-246-8875 ext 111



